
 

December 23, 2022 

Thank you 

  

  

 

Happy Holidays from Utah PTA! Thank you for all you do for your PTA and the children you serve. We 

hope you have an enjoyable holiday with your family. Please note that the Utah PTA office will be 

closed on December 26 - 27 and January 2.  
 

 

Follow Utah PTA 

         

https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/KsaOLc_LC8cwsIE1SJHxDA
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/H4ekUPN5rRiXoA_qDCOefQ
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/OeDBt4OlCzZf_Zz7jqAiWg
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/AD3dBztlr1VgMmGdipmclQ
https://www.votervoice.net/BroadcastLinks/aLBH3ITu46DD2SnyZ6a8fw

